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May 29, 2018 

Dear Potential Sponsor, 

Securing the Future Through Healthy Connections: The 6th International Infant and Toddler Conference will focus 
on the mental health and well-being of infants and toddlers, including the importance of secure attachments, 
relationship building, as well as the impact of trauma on young children. This cross-disciplinary conference will 
bring together professionals from multiple sectors who work to improve the lives of infants and toddlers.  
Keynote speakers include: 

• Dr. Allison Jackson, CEO of Integration Solutions: building community resilience.
• Dr. Ross Thompson PhD, Distinguished Professor of Psychology at the University of California, Davis, and

Board President of ZERO TO THREE.
• Dr. Miri Keren, author and speaker, past president of the World Association of Infant Mental Health
• Jill Molli, holds a Masters in Counseling and is Master Trainer for Conscious Discipline.

We encourage your organization to sponsor this valuable professional development for those who care for young 
children, including teachers, caregivers, pediatricians and mental health clinicians. Participant registration is 
charged to cover the cost of the venue, food and meeting supplies. Your contribution would support the 
honorarium and travel of expert presenters at the event. For a sponsorship of $5,000, your agency will be listed as 
a platinum sponsor on all printed materials and have the opportunity to send six participants from your agency at 
no additional charge (or have a free ad placed in the program). We have additional sponsorship levels available as 
well.  

The past five conferences have been extremely successful.  Around 400 participants/speakers, from around the 
world, gather to enjoy a variety of outstanding presentations on best practices and the latest research in infant 
and toddler care.  Together we have explored early foundations, empowering our children to change the world, 
understanding the importance of play, and creating a foundation for a global future.  

Thank you for making a difference in the lives of those who care for our community’s infants and toddlers. By 
investing in early childhood professionals through the sponsorship of this event, you are making a positive impact 
in the lives of children.  II&TC 2019 will be held at Stoney Creek Hotel and Conference Center in Broken Arrow, 
Oklahoma at on April 10-13, 2019.   

To be included in event publications, we will need your commitment by Jan. 31, 2019. Please contact me at 
918-831-7229 or csawyer@csctulsa.org. We look forward to your support of this important event!

Most sincerely, 

Collette Sawyer  
Chair, International Infant and Toddler Conference 
Community Service Council 


